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    1. Chapter 1

Trixia was sitting under a willow tree watching Aidan and Crystal
play tag. It was a nice summer day and the kids wanted to play
outside. Sitting in the shade she leaned against the tree and closed
her eyes, _I wonder when Emile will be back. _Right as she thought
about him she heard someone sit next to her.

Smiling she opened her eyes and put her head on his shoulder, "Hello
love."

"Hello Trix." Emile wrapped an arm around her and smiled. He looked
over to where Aidan and Crystal were looking at fish in the lake.
"Thank you."

Trixia looked up at him confused, "Thank you for what?"

"For giving me the most wonderful children I could ever ask for." He
looked down at her with a smile on his face.

Chuckling Trixia looked over to the kids, "Well, you're welcome
then," She now had her head in his lap, and slowly closed her eyes
going to sleep.

Running his fingers through Trixia's hair he kept watching Aidan and
Crystal. After a few minutes they ran over and cuddled with their
mother and father. After a few moments Emile noticed they fell asleep
as well. Shaking his head he leaned back and closed his eyes,
thinking about how lucky he is and slowly drifted off to sleep.



    2. Friends

Walking down the hall, Trixia was heading to Severin's office for her
teams next mission. She was told that another team from Rhodium would
be joining. Opening his door she saw one of her high school friends,
"Kiara?"

Kiara looked at the woman and smiled, "Hey there Trix! It's been
awhile."

"Tell me about it!" Trixia walked up to the desk, "So what's up
Severin?"

Severin looked at the two women, "Well it's really only you two
going. You both will be meeting Noble Team. They have yet to find a
new noble six, so you will be helping them."

Kiara and Trixia looked at each other then looked at Severin. Shaking
her head Kiara spoke, "So you're telling us we're being 'borrowed'
for awhile?"

"That's exactly what I'm saying." Severin sighed and leaned back in
his chair, "I know you're not happy but I don't know what to tell
ya."

Trixia growled in frustration, "Damn right we're not happy." She
turned and walked out of the room with Kiara following. Sighing
Trixia turned to Kiara, "This really sucks."

"Agreed, apparently we're suppose to go meet Colonel Holland." Kiara
was looking at the orders.

"Well let's not keep them waiting shall we?" Trixia hopped onto the
pelican along with Kiara, and went to go meet Noble Team.

End
file.


